FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

May 27, 2022
Contact:  Greg Yankee
	    gyankee@cfsem.org	



Community Foundation for Livingston County to host
virtual Office Hours

Livingston County nonprofits, government agencies and schools can find out more about current and upcoming grant opportunities of the Community Foundation for Livingston County by virtually attending an upcoming “Office Hours.” 

The purpose of the meetings is to provide an informal but informative forum for people interested in learning more about the application requirements, process and timeline of funding opportunities. Those attending should be prepared to ask questions and get their questions answered.

Join Greg Yankee, a senior program officer for CFLC, for virtual Office Hours on:
· Wednesday June 22 from 3 to 4 pm
· Tuesday, June 28 from 10-11 am. 

Interested representatives should contact Yankee at gyankee@cfsem.org and include a preferred date to receive a Zoom link for the chosen meeting.

Yankee is a Senior Program Officer at the Community Foundation for Southeast Michigan and assists the Community Foundation for Livingston County’s Advisory Council in its review of grant applications.

Established in 1991, the purpose of the Community Foundation is to give back to Livingston County in support of public well-being and quality of life, enduring solutions and everlasting positive impact.

For more information on the Community Foundation for Livingston County, visit the website at
cflivingston.org
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